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Information continues to be sent out to the hybridizers registering their iris.  To date no photos have been 

received.   

 

Robert Pries informed me that the hybridizers are sending their photos directly to him.  I do not know if 

he is obtaining copyright permission.   

 

What is the suggestion of the Board of Director’s as no photos are being received by hybridizers to the 

Image Coordinator.   

 

Motion: 

If it is the will of the BOD replace the coordinator or disband this position due to lack of interest.  

  

(Note AIS Digital Programs continues to receive introduction photos for various programs.) 
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